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Dear Page: 

(To Ambassador Walter H. Page) 

FROM THE RE GIUS PROFESSOR OF MEDICiliE OXFORD 
14th Oct., 1913. 

I hear you are coming to Oxford on Friday night. We should be very 
glad to put you up with your secretary. so glad you can come to the Colophon 
Club dinner. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


